
 

Help us fundraise and see your child’s artwork transformed into 

cards, wrapping paper, gift tags or mugs! 

 

Thank you all for your orders for 

Christmas Cards! 

This year’s project has been a 

great success raising £527 to 

support projects in school. 
 

Christmas cards orders will be 

delivered to school on 

Monday 7th December. 

 

THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING THE ST BARTHOLOMEW’S PFA 


